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Dear Parents, 
 
Thanksgiving is a special time of year where we are especially thankful for all that we have.  
However, there are many families who are not able to celebrate Thanksgiving due to lack of 
funds.  As a result we here at Buckland Elementary, would like to sponsor a canned food drive to 
assist some of those families in need.  Therefore, I am asking that you send in a donation of 
canned foods from now until Monday, November 19, 2018 to our school.  Thank you so much for 
your assistance and if you have any questions, please contact me at (252) 357-1611. 
 
 
            
    Warm regards, 
 
    Mrs. McNair, School Counselor, Buckland Elementary School   

 
 

 


